
‘KS1 Penpals’ 
 
The children in both Year 2 classes have created and sent a introductory powerpoint to 
the children in their partner school. 
 
2H is partnered with Szkola Podstawowa in Poland. 

 

 

 
2R is partnered with Ngarvi Primary School in Australia. The powerpoints were very 
similar but contains different photographs of staff and children along with the 
children’s individual questions. 

 
The children from our partner schools very quickly responded with information about 
their school and answers to all our questions. The children in 2H loved that the 
questions were addressed to them individually. This personal touch really impacted on 
their enthusiasm to write back and find out more.  

 



 

 

 

 
The children in Year 2 then created another powerpoint to answer the questions the 
children in Ngarri Primary School asked them. 

• What games do you like to play? 
• When it is raining, what do you do for break times? 
• Do you speak different languages? Do you learn a different language at school? 
• Do you see different animals near your school? 
• Does your school have school values like ours? 
• What are you learning about this term? 
• Do you have to pay for your lunch each day? 
• Do you have a school canteen where you can buy snacks during break times? 
• Do you have fruit breaks? 
• Do you get to use iPads in class? 

 
These powerpoint were then shared with the children in Year 1 who came up with their 
own set of questions to be asked via email. 
 



 
 
The children have sent Individual Christmas cards, made by our Nursery children, to all 
the children in both schools. We also sent them to the other partner schools, 
addressing them from the whole school. 

   

  
 

At the beginning of November the 
children in 2H were really excited to 
receive actual letters through the 
post address tom them from their 
partner school in Poland. The 
letters were from all the children 
within the class and contained 
information about them such as 
age, siblings, interests and pets. 


